





# Monthly newsletter Strenghten resilience for COVID-19 through digitalisation

in the Eastern, Southern Africa and Indian Ocean Region

## We are open for proposals!

Announcing our
Open Call for
Proposals for
the Education
fund of the
Action (more
info below)





### What has happened in March?

Education (GIZ)

TVET (Enabel)

Health (Enabel)







#### Call for proposals!

Today we announce an exciting opportunity! We are launching our Open Call for Proposals on fostering digital solutions for basic education via the GIZ BACKUP Initiative.

Both governments and national civil society coalitions, as well as regional civil society networks can apply for support.

You can <u>download here</u> all the documents related the Call for Proposals in English and in French.

### Collaboration with RTB!

The Rwanda TVET
Board is a new
institution "promoting
lower level TVET,
aiming at fast-tracking
Rwanda's socialeconomic
development".

"Integration of ICT into TVET is not only a good-to-have practice but also an integral component that helps students to work smoothly on different projects as they develop their professional competences."

### Digital hospitals in DRC!

We are launching the digitalisaiton campaign by mapping the exact digital needs in our target hospitals in the Thsopo and Sud-Ubangui provinces, taking into account data protection and capacity building needs in terms of digital skills for healthcare staff.

Please feel free to forward to any potential partner.



Contact the BACKUP Initiative

Enabel strengthens COVID resilience and supports digitalisation at RTB.



Contact us for info!



Want to know more?



**Left with a specific question?**Contact us through **mail** 

This email was sent to {{ contact.EMAIL }}
You received this email because you registered for follow-up messages on this project.
Unsubscribe here

Sent by

இ sendinblue

Enabel | jan.kennis@enabel.be GIZ | ronja.hoelzer@giz.de